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A CHOIR FOR PEOPLE WITH PARKINSON'S
AND THEIR CARERS/SUPPORTERS!

IF you have or know someone who has
Parkinson's disease...

Don't just hum a catchy tune in your head, let it
out and be heard!

Have fun discovering your voice and share the
joys and benefits of singing with a choir.

If you want to have loads of fun and at the same
time give your vocal cords a good airing, come
and join - New Voice.

A non-auditioned new choir for people
with Parkinson's and their carers/supporters.
Daytime Session

Tuesday'’s during school term - 12.15pm to
2.15pm at Sherwood Uniting Church, 706
Sherwood Road, Sherwood.

Choir meets inside the church, Please enter via
back door from car park. Entry to car park is from
Thallon Street.

Evening Session

Tuesday’s during school term - 7.30pm - 9.30pm
at Corinda Primary School, 330 Cliveden Avenue,
Corinda.

Choir meets in the Music Room. Car park is in
front of Administration Block; and the Music
Room is located behind the covered area to the
right of Admin Block.

For more details, please contact

Elaine 33 104 354
or Linda 32 011 532 or 0400 111 160
(anytime except after 2.30pm weekdays).

i All ages{'wetmme! All abilities welcome! N_o‘experieﬂce necessary!




